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Present: Serik Segitov, Torbjörn Wästerlid, Sebastian Ånerud, Claes An-
dersson

Changes since last year

The main differences in the course from last year are that the form for the
course evaluation has changed (Serik put together the form himself earlier),
and that the exercise instructor is new. The instructor was not replaced due
to any kind of complaints, however.

Study conditions etc

Comments on the course in general that came up were that some students
find it difficult to take notes from the lectures, because of the way the space
on the blackboards is used. Serik commented that he would see if he could
make it easier in any way.

From the forms filled out during the lecture the students seem satisfied with
the lectures and course in general. The questions presented all generated an
average answer around 5 (out of ten).

The additional comments gave that a few students find the pace of the lec-
tures a little bit slow. Serik commented that he would rather go a little too
slow than too fast.

Questions for the final evalutaion

For the final evaluation of the course, a form of questions to ansewer will be
sent out to the students. For this, a standard form will be used, with some
additional specific questions added. At this point it seems that a question
on the bonus assignment, and perhaps one concerning the course litterature,
might be relevant to add.
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